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    Chiles Elementary School   

      2020 – 2021 
July 6, 2020 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our Falcons back to the nest very soon.  Whether you choose for your children to attend s chool  
in our building or continue eLearning at home, we are excited to resume structured learning very soon. 
 
Our First Day of School will be Monday, August 10th.  At Chiles, our doors open at 7:10am and instruction begins promptly a t 
7:40am.  Breakfast is served between 7:10am and 7:35am.  Dismissal will be at 12:55pm on Monday, and at 1:55pm Tuesday-Friday.  
Teacher/homeroom assignments, as well as bus schedule information will be available in early August.   
 
Please see our 2020 – 2021 Faculty list below: 
 

Kindergarten First Grade Second Grade Third Grade Fourth Grade Fifth Grade 

Titus Godshall Egeland Mueller Williams Seavey-Simpkins 
Androlewicz Paton Bohannon Petracelli Murthy Pattie 

L.Long D.Long Sell Bowen Muse Hanson 
Hernandez Goodwin Wilkinson Capobianco Benedict Murray 

Marsh Scalia Messer Keigher Stembridge Erickson 
Rubino DelGiudice Gonzalez Gramatica Lagattuta Patel 

Backstrom Kelley Rosen Zang Jones Liggin 
Lettiero Watters Dwyer Visocnik Tyson  

 Thomas Brown    
 

AGP Cutler 

 Elser 
 Tupler 

 DeSilva 
ESE Hill 

 Fields 
 Radulich 

ESOL Galletti 

Art Gilford 
Music LeBlanc 

 Vega 
PE Bachman 

 Turner 
Media Specialist Huff 

Counselors Downing 
 Lazarus 

Speech/Language Simmons 
Reading Coach Alonso 

Psychologist Karmann 
Social Worker Harris 

Asst. Principal Galfond 
Principal Evans 

 

We have planned a few adjustments in procedures as we begin the year.  
These are to protect our students and staff.  Hopefully we can relax these a 
little as things change throughout the year.  A few changes to expect:  Only 

students and staff will be allowed in the building.  Car riders will be dropped 
off only – no parking.  Walkers and bikers – parents must stop at the corner s 
by the STOP signs. We will not have volunteers here during the school day.  

Parents will not be able to have lunch/breakfast here.  We are encouraging 
wearing masks at all times possible.  
Meet the Teacher will be “virtual” and you will receive 

more information very soon.  We expect to hold these 
events on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday evenings, the 
week before school starts. 
Parents and Families – please know that all policies and 
procedures are subject to change in response to official health and 
safety directives from the CDC, State of Florida, and our School 

District. We will be modifying our procedures in response to current 
information and directives. Thank you in advance for your flexibility 
and understanding as we work to be responsive to ever-changing 

situations. 
Please participate in district surveys to help us plan for 2020-2021.   
Please call the office if you have questions.  813.558.5422 

 


